
CITY OF AMARILLO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Planning and 
Zoning Commission may assemble for public meetings on the North 
Heights Rezoning Initiative to be held on Monday, April 12th, 
Wednesday April 14th, and Thursday, April 15th, 2021 at 6:30 PM at the 
Black Historical Cultural Center, 901 N. Hayden Street, Amarillo, 
Texas. 

No Planning and Zoning Commission business will be discussed, 
except as may be incidental to comments or questions about the 
Planning and Zoning Commission, no vote or decisions will be made by 
the Planning and Zoning Commission. 

Posted this 9th day of April 2021. 


